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What has been happening this week?  

 In English… We finished reading Olga da Polga and the children truly felt in love with this adventurous 

guinea pig.   

 In Maths…The children have been learning to tell the time, exploring o’clock and half past using an ana-

logue clock.  

In RE…  The children about the Five Pillars of Islam and how they guide the daily life of Muslims around 

the world. 

In History… The children have been exploring how seaside holidays have changed over time, comparing 

Victorian seasie experiences with those today. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - Olivia, for showing enthusiasm and fantastic work ethic. She approaches every 

task with a positive attitude and gives her best in all that she does. A true role model to others. 

Work on the Wall - Year 1, Amelia, well done for showing perseverance and resilience. Even though 

when things feel tricky you keep trying and you are making  fantastic progress. We are really proud of 

how far you have come, keep it up. 

    Year 2, Poppy, you are becoming more confident and creative with your writing. 

Everyday you are working hard to improve your ideas. Keep up the great effort. 

Shinning Stars: Millie,  Zac, Amelia, Rupert, Frankie, Olivia, Poppy,  Marcella. 

Worship this week: we reflected on Christians journey as a community. The children thoroughly en-

joyed a lovely worship from Val, who shared a practical and engaging way to understand the Trinity. 

Reminders & Messages  

Monday 30th June – Minnis Run more info to follow on Dojo  
Tuesday 1st July – Sports Day in the afternoon  
 


